
Secretary General meets with Korean Ambassador

The Secretary General of the ACS, H.E Rodolfo Sabonge met with H.E. Dongil Oh, Ambassador of
the Republic of Korea to discuss the way forward for the 9th Summit of the ACS Heads of
States/Government scheduled to be held on 12th May 2023 in Guatemala. Taking into account the
results of the ongoing Sandy Shorelines Project; a partnership between KIOST, KOICA and the ACS;
H.E Oh presented Korea's expression of interest in new opportunities for cooperation with the ACS
countries through its General Secretariat to benefit the inhabitants of the Greater Caribbean.


